
Mrs E M Garget 

 

 

 

24th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Inspectorate, 

The Proposed Sunnica Sola Farm EN010106 

As a neighbouring farm to the proposed Sola farm, I ask the inspectors to request in the fairness to 
all concerned that an independent soil survey be undertaken. 

The report submited by Sunnica does not represent ground condi�ons that we have on the farm. 

The Agricultural land Classifica�on report produced by Patrick Stephenson Ltd August 202,1 clearly 
states that the land adjacent to the proposed sola farm is of a higher grade than Sunnica would have 
us all believe. 

Natural England’s predic�ve map is a closer  representa�on to the land in the area. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E m Garget 

 

 

 

 

 

 




